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Robin, after looking at the plans and profiles of the sewer line and | had one my sewer guys locate the sewer line. the sewer
line is about six feet deep and the back of your koi pond is about six feet from the sewer line. | can agree with your easement
closure but there needs to be an agreement that the city of Broken Arrow will not be responsible if we damage the koi pond if
we have to do maintenance to the sewer line.

From: Robyn Greene [mailto:robyn.greene@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 2:54 PM

To: Campbell, Barney <BCampbell@BrokenArrowOK.Gov>
Subject: easement closure application

Mr. Campbell, here is the application for the easement closure | discussed on the phone with you earlier today. | have
attached the plat map that shows the easement and another one that shows where the pond is. | hope you can approve this
closure as soon as possible so my project can continue. | see where they marked the sewer lines today, and they are a gooed
3 feet behind the pond wall. Thank you so much for your time.

Robyn Greene

918-440-9289
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